
Friday 21st December 

We approach the holy season of Advent with great joy and much to be 
thankful for. 

 "Behold, days are coming," declares the Lord  

Weekly Newsletter 

2nd December Parish Christmas Fair 

4-5th December Year 6 Bikeability 

12th December Years 1 to 6 Pantomime  

14th December Christmas Lunch &  

Christmas Jumper Day 

14th December EYFS Nativity Play 

19th December Whole School Carol Concert 

21st December School closes for Christmas at 
1:30pm 

Prayer for the 
week… 

Gods calls us 
to choose 

things that 
make a     

difference to  
people. 

This week’s  

Certificate  

Winners      

☺ Year 1: Zac 

☺ Year 2: Aliza 

☺ Year 3: George 

☺ Year 4: Ishal 

☺ Year 5: Madyson 

☺ Year 6: Sahil 

CHRISTMAS FAIR 

The fair will take place this Saturday in the 

York Room at St William’s Church. It starts at 

12.30pm. Please come along if you can.  

Dates for your Diary 

PANTO 

Years 1-6 will be going to the 

Pantomime at Bolton Albert 

Halls on Tuesday 12th          

December. This is a special 

Christmas treat and there will 

be no cost to parents.  

NATIVITY SERVICE 

END OF THE SCHOOL DAY 

As you are aware, our staff are very careful to 

dismiss each child safely at the end of each 

day. The key stage 2 staff in particular are 

finding that as soon as they open the door, 

they are bombarded by adults rushing       

forward and shouting names out. Please give 

staff the space and time to dismiss safely - it 

will only ever take a couple of minutes. Thank 

you for your understanding.  

PARKING 

As we have no school hall, we 

will be having one Nativity           

Concert in church for Years 1 -

6 on Tuesday 19th December 

at 2pm.                                

All families are welcome.  

Now we are using different 

entry and exit gates, the    

parking issue appears to have 

moved to Settle Street. Cars 

are mounting the pavements 

and opening car doors into          

pedestrians. We all know how 

dangerous and inconsiderate 

this is. Please can we all 

commit to arriving just a few 

minutes earlier and parking in 

a safe and considerate    

manner so that we can keep 

our school community safe.  

TEXT MESSAGES 

Please remember that our text messaging 

service is a one way system. If you need to 

contact school, please telephone the school 

office. Thank you! 






